
 

 

  

  

  

 
   

  
   

  

 
   

 

 

 
 

DIVISION OF FINANCE AND OPERATIONS 

HUB Program 

711 & 718 – Fiscal 2024 – Annual HUB Report Supplemental Letter 

Texas A&M submits the following supplemental HUB report information with respect to 711 – 
Texas A&M University-Main and 718- Texas A&M University at Galveston. 

As follows is bid data as such bids are issued by Texas A&M University Procurement Services 
for Texas A&M University Main (711) for the period of 9/1/23 – 8/31/24: 2,662 total bids with 
969 bids sent to HUB’s (36.4%) and 182 responses received giving a yield rate of 18.8% 

As follows is bid data as such bids are issued by Texas A&M University Procurement Services 
for Texas A&M University at Galveston (718) for the period of 9/1/23 – 8/31/24:  63 total bids 
with 11 bids sent to HUB’s (17.5%) and 2 responses received giving a yield rate of 18.2% 

Additional information positively impacting the annual report for both 711 and 718 is improved 
internal reporting on HUB subcontracting related to major construction contracts which has led 
to increases in existing categories and impacts in support of the Heavy Construction category. 

In addition to those outreach events either attended and conducted as reported in the FY25 Mid-
Year Supplemental Letter, both 711 and 718: 

Attended: 
DMB Marketing for Success 
University of Houston Clearlake HUB Show 
Spot Bid Fair-Irving 

Conducted: 
University & System-wide HUB vendor expo 

Sincerely, 

Dean Endler 
Assistant Vice President 

1182 TAMU 
College Station, TX 77842-1182 
Tel. 979.845.3425 


